
28 February 2021 

 Dear members of Prince of Peace 

I don’t know what you have given up for Lent, if anything. But if like New Year’s 

resolutions your best plans have gone the way of all flesh. Be of good cheer. There is no 

penalty for starting over nor is there one for saying that your lapse is nothing more than 

more proof, if any were needed, that your best intentions cannot prove your perfectibility. 

They are at most a sign of your good intentions.  

 

 

 

That being said I want to encourage you to be diligent in the marks of a Christian 

life; repentance, prayer, acts of charity, and love of God. Remember that in baptism you 

were given a new life and the markers listed in the last sentence help to prepare you for 

your pace with all the saints in heaven.  

May God bless you. I hope that you are either joining us in church for services or 

participating on line.  

Yours in Christ service 

Pastor Kenneth Fosse 


